
Personnel Faculty Senate Report 

NOVEMBER 2018 
Meeting date:. Tenure packets were reviewed by committee members on their own time and also 
during the meeting in early November. 

Minutes: 

The Personnel committee reviewed 6 tenure packets for completion. One was withdrawn due to a 
miscalculation of the number of years the candidate had in the tenure process and five packets were 
sent forward to the VPAA, Sonja Brown, per unanimous approval by the committee members who 
viewed the submissions. One of the five that was sent forward was also withdrawn due to the individual 
submitting resignation for his faculty position. Tenure packets of the following individuals were moved 
forward: 

 

Evi Buell 

Michelle Husbands 

George Kleeb 

Brandy Nielsen 

 

The committee also reviewed possible software, CVirtual, which could be used in lieu of telephone 
interviews. The members who provided feedback about the software, which was then sent to Sonja S.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tami Mette, Chair 
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